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Holy Spirit Parish 
Mission Statement 

 
 

We come together as a diverse and welcoming 
community to glorify, praise, and give thanks to God in Christ 
Jesus.  Inspired by God’s Word and the Eucharist, we go forth 
to serve the needs of our parish and the extended community. 
 

 We are called through the Holy Spirit to spread the 
Gospel message and reach out to the poor and oppressed. We 
are committed to know, understand, and love each other as 
members of Christ’s body. 

Sunday Acts 2:1-11; 1 Cor 12:3b-7, 12-13 or Gal 5:16-
25; Jn 20:19-23 or Jn 15:26-27; 16:12-15 

Monday Gn 3:9-15, 20 or Acts 1:12-14; Jn 19:25-34 

Tuesday Sir 35:1-12; Mk 10:28-31 

Wednesday Sir 36:1, 4-5a, 10-17; Mk 10:32-45 

Thursday Sir 42:15-25; Mk 10:46-52 

Friday Sir 44:1, 9-13; Mk 11:11-26 

Saturday Sir 51:12cd-20; Mk 11:27-33 

Sunday Dt 4:32-34, 39-40; Rom 8:14-17; Mt: 28:16-20 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
MASS INTENTIONS 

Sunday, 23 May 2021  
10:30 am 

PENTECOST SUNDAY 
The People of Holy Spirit Church 

Wednesday, 26 May 2021 
6:30 pm                         

SAINT PHILIP NERI  
Sharon McCabe 

Sunday, 30 May 2021  
10:30 am 

THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 
The People of Holy Spirit Church 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

5/23 Sultan Jones Pat Shields 

5/24 Salvatore Onorato Roger Raines Sr.  

5/25 
Michele Grooms-Massa 
Jacquelyn Hines Kay Tucker 

5/26 Doreen Kelleher  

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY 

5/24 Shawn & Willie Kennedy, Jr.  

5/28 Joan & Otha Martin 

OUR SUNDAY OBLIGATION 
 

Two weeks from now, June 5th and 6th, our obligation as 
members of the Catholic Church to attend Sunday Mass 
in person returns.  This duty also includes attending Mass 
on Holy Days of Obligation.  As always those who are ill, 
homebound, or otherwise unable to attend Mass are not 
required.  People in these circumstances are encouraged 
to honor the Lord’s day in some deliberate way, perhaps 
by participating in our livestreamed Mass. 
 

Viewing a live-streamed Mass does not fulfill one’s duty 
to attend Mass if that person is otherwise healthy enough 
to attend in person.  Livestreaming is a convenience for 
those who are not obliged to attend in person for some 
serious reason.  We will continue to broadcast our Mass 
in this way in the hope that we can maintain strong rela-
tionships with our members who cannot be physically 
present. 
 

We will have two Masses beginning that weekend: 4:00 
pm on Saturday the 5th, and 10:30 am on Sunday the 6th.  
We will follow this weekend schedule until we complete 
the parish-wide consultation and discernment of what 
Mass schedule best serves our parish community. 

YOUR PRAYERS ARE REQUESTED 
 

Charles Cummings, the son of Tena Cummings and the 
grandson of Sandra Cummings passed away on May 10, 
2021.  A memorial service was held at the Martin Funeral 
Home on Saturday, May 22nd.  Please pray for the fami-
ly’s peace and Charles’ rest in our Lord’s arms. 

CALLING ALL GRADUATES 
 

Please submit the names of all 2020 graduates to the 
church office as soon as possible.  We will be including 
the graduates’ names in an upcoming bulletin.  

Happy Belated Birthday - Belinda Henry-Ruffin - 5/21 



Pentecost Sunday 23 May 2021 

HOLY SPIRIT CHURCH  
TO BE A VACCINATION SITE 

 

In cooperation with former Garfield Heights council-
woman, Ms. Shayla Davis, the Ohio Department of 
Health, the sergeant major of the U.S. Army Reserves, 
and the governor’s office, Holy Spirit Church will be a 
Covid-19 vaccination site.  A mobile unit will be set up in 
our parking lot on the north end of the parish center for 
walk-up service.  The Pfizer vaccine will be administered. 
 

The first dose will be available on Friday and Saturday, 
June 4th and 5th.  The second dose will be given three 
weeks later on June 25th and 26th.  The goal is to give 150 
shots on Friday and 200 on Saturday. 
 

No appointment is necessary.  If anyone is interested in 
helping, we can use some volunteers to help at registra-
tion tables and directing traffic.  We will also be looking 
for help in spreading the word throughout Garfield 
Heights and beyond by asking business owners to display 
and distribute flyers.  More information will be forthcom-
ing. 
 

The vaccination has been approved for everyone 12 years 
of age and older.  This will be an excellent opportunity to 
have children vaccinated; but anyone looking to receive 
the shots is welcome. 
 

 FIRST DOSE: 
 Friday, June 4th  3:00 pm - 7:00 pm 
 Saturday, June 5th         11:00 am - 5:00 pm 
 

 SECOND DOSE: 
 Friday, June 25th  3:00 pm - 7:00 pm 
 Saturday, June 26th         11:00 am - 5:00 pm 

  

PENTECOST SUNDAY  Happy Feast Day 
 Holy Spirit Parish! 

DO YOU KNOW ANYONE 
INTERESTED IN JOINING OUR CHURCH? 

 

We had the privilege of accompanying and welcoming 
two adults into our Catholic faith and practice, and into 
our community this Easter.  It’s time to begin the process 
of incorporation into our faith for the next group of peo-
ple whom God is calling to the practice of Catholicism.  
Do you know anyone who may be interested?  Please 
take the initiative to invite them to come to church with 
you and explore the possibility.  If you want to give their 
name and contact information to Father David, he will be 
happy to contact them and begin a conversation with 
them. 

PANDEMIC PROTOCOLS REMAINING IN PLACE 
 

Even with the CDC loosening the mask mandate and the 
State of Ohio rescinding most pandemic restrictions, at 
Holy Spirit Church we will continue as we have been.  
We are asking everyone in attendance at Mass to wear 
face masks.  We will continue to restrict access to every 
second pew.  Please use hand sanitizer on your way into 
church, and again on your way out; and maintain safe 
physical distancing. 
 

When the number of local people who are fully vaccinat-
ed grows, we can more safely lift some restrictions.  
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

THEA BOWMAN CENTER SEEKING VOLUNTEERS 
 

The Thea Bowman Center is seeking volunteers for their 
Seeds of Literacy Program, which provides free, individu-
al tutoring in basic education and high school equivalen-
cy.  Tutoring is currently online using Zoom.  In-person 
tutoring will be available later in the summer.  Contact 
Christine Lee, 216-661-7950 x115 or chris-
tinelee@seedsofliteracy.org 
 

The Thea Bowman Center is also looking for a volunteer 
to do some clerical tasks.  Please contact Tammara Cald-
well-Willis at 216-491-0699 x211 or 216-288-5871. 

LAST PSR CLASS OF THE YEAR 
 

Saturday, June 12, 2021 
11:00 am — 12:00 Noon 

 

Come to the big room on Zoom.  That’s right — all the 
classes, all the teachers, all the students and their families 
will gather for one, last final class of PSR.  We will all be 
joined together as we have in the past, but this time we 
will gather on Zoom rather than in person. 
 

This is a chance to see each other, experience other 
teachers, and wish each other a blessed, safe summer.  
For some this will mark graduation from the PSR pro-
gram and into youth ministry in our parish. 
 

A new Zoom link will be sent for this final session.  It 
will be different from what you have been using, so look 
for a fresh email with login information.  We look for-
ward to seeing you there. 



PRAY FOR OUR PARISHIONERS IN THE MILITARY: 

Saundra Clark Melissa James Stephanie Wentz Andy Hutchinson Uchechi Onwuanaibe 

Joshua Sánchez Tyrone Franklin, Jr. Mario Williams                             Steven Daniel Sadé Powers-Morgan 

Dennis Ross, II                        Steven Rau                                Glen Pfleger   Maurice Williams  

COLLECTION  

16 May 2021 — online contributions   $2,475.00 

16 May 2021 — envelope contributions   $2,905.00 

Sunday collection total   $5,380.00 

Ministries of Mercy — online contributions   $65.00 

Ministries of Mercy —  envelope contributions   $260.00 

Ministries of Mercy total   $325.00 

Thank you so much for your continuous support! 
 

PRAY FOR OUR BROTHERS AND SISTERS 
 
 

If you or members of your family are admitted to the hospital and would like to be visited and remembered in prayer, please notify the parish office.  If you are unable to attend Mass 
and want to receive a visit from the pastor or deacons, please contact the parish office. 

 

Let us always pray for our sick and shut-in parishioners. In particular, please remember in prayer: 
 

Rochelle Larkin-Carr Estella Fortson Catherine Powell Amanda Lewis Rosie Bridges 

Eliza Solomon Henry & Kay Tucker Carrie Aaron John P. Jones, Jr. Maxine & Shelby Friend 

Calvin Singleton, Sr. Marvin Young Richard Bass Elissa Coleman Shirley Liston 

Roger & Connie Raines Jesse & Jessica Carr Demateress Richards Len Rosky Jerry Freeman 

Rosemarie McBride Fletcher & Delores Posey Gerri Fracasso Lou Lorenzo Bill & Monica Starks 

Vera Payne Pauline Reed Catherine Wilson Tammy Larkin Bettina & Horace Bowling 

Beverly Jordan Marian Mauldin Marlene Land Maria Hanan Patricia Polk 

Carmen Whaley Don Miller Denise Curry Patricia Pendleton Marlene DeBrossard 

Edith Richardson Allyssa Brand-Bey Theresa Talbott Walter Malcomb Thelma Arnold 

Helen Collier Reaver Jones Margaret Luton Daniel Jefferson Isaac King, Sr. 

Sr. Kathleen McCafferty, SND Della Powell Sandra Cummings Sharm Starks Tyrone  & Terry Lester 

Lucille Mahone Raman Belinson Maureen Belinson Linda E. Williams Horace Reese 

Doris St. Clair Ruby Fett Eunice & Jesse Smiley D.D. Ward -Warden Jonathan Traylor 

Kiana Pearson Mildred Jackson Star Lewandowski Cole Whaley Alanna King 

Clementine Jefferson Jewell Gardner Lisa Lorenzo   

Please silence all cellular phones and other electronic devices prior to the beginning of our liturgies. 

GARFIELD HEIGHTS MEMORIAL DAY PARADE 
 

The Garfield Heights Memorial Day tribute honoring 
deceased veterans will be held on Monday, May 31st at 
10:00 am.  There will be a vehicle parade beginning at 
Maple Leaf Drive and Turney Road, proceeding along 
Turney Road, continuing to the Jennings and the Village 
of Marymount Senior Centers and concluding at the 
Garfield Hts. Civic Center. A livestreamed service will 
follow on garfieldheights.info. Select the Video Feed option 
at the top of the page to view it.  If you wish to partici-
pate, make a monetary donation, or have questions, 
please contact Jennifer Newrones at 215-624-8802 or 
newronesjennifer@sbcglobal.net.  You can also contact 
Jason Blake at 215-338-7783 or jake5585@yahoo.com.   
 

In addition, the garfieldheights.info link referenced above  
contains footage from the Stop the Violence rally held at 
Holy Spirit earlier this month, as well as the National 
Day of Prayer Service at St. Therese Church that Father 
David participated in. 

DROPPING SOMETHING OFF FOR SOMEONE? 
 

Many people find it convenient to leave items in the sacristy 
for another person to pick up in the service of our parish 
ministries and programs.  If you do, please be sure to let the 
person who is to pick it up know that the item will be there, 
so that it doesn’t remain for several weeks and risk being 
moved here and there and, therefore, potentially lost. 


